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Department of Health Care Policy and Financing 
Finance Office 
1570 Grant Street 
Denver, CO  80203 

 
 
December 5, 2017 
 
Dear Provider,  
 
The Department of Health Care Policy and Financing (the Department) is informing all 
Alternative Care Facility (ACF) administrators and Supported Living Program (SLP) providers 
of a 2.0% cost of living adjustment (COLA) to Social Security Income (SSI) and to the 
Colorado Department of Human Services Old Age Pension (OAP) grant standard. 
 
Pursuant to 10 C.C.R. 2505-10, Section 8.495.7.A, the monthly ACF and SLP room and board 
paid by the client has increased. The new rate is effective January 1, 2018. The new room 
and board rate is $692.00. There will be no change or increase to the personal needs 
amount. The change shall be reflected on the LTC-106, effective January 1, 2018. Changes 
to the LTC-106 must be made within thirty days, and the administrators must give residents 
a thirty-day notice of the room and board change. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding this letter, please contact Cassandra Keller 
at 303-866-5181 or Cassandra.Keller@state.co.us 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
Cassandra Keller 
Waiver and Benefits Administrator 
Office of Community Living  
Cassandra.Keller@state.co.us 
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